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SERVICES

« Assistance with funeral operations
for fallen officers.

» Assistance with law enforcement line
of duty death protocols.

« Assistance in non-work related
(off duty) funeral protocols.

« Guidance in K9 line of duty death
protocols.

« Assistance in available resources to
families of fallen law enforcement
professionals.

« A resource for line of duty death
benefits.

WORKING TOGETHER
TO SUPPORT YOU
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Illinois Law Enforcement
Alarm System




WHO ARE WE?

The Illinois Funeral Assistance
Team was formulated to assist all
law enforcement departments, with-
in the State of Illinois, with police
related deaths. The Illinois Chiefs
of Police and the Illinois Chapter

of Concerns of Police Survivors
(C.O.PS.) have partnered together
to provide support to families of our
fallen law enforcement professionals
and to the agency that suffers a loss.
Through the 24-hour notification
system, any Illinois law enforcement
agency can request the support of

a trained team specializing in
funeral operations and family
support. This team can reduce the
draw on an agencies resources in
supporting a law enforcement
related funeral and allow the offi-
cers of the fallen to mourn.

Resources include assistance in
planning police funerals, honor
guard/color guard protocols, rifle
teams, and family support
information.

The C.O.PS. organization also
provides representation to both the
survivors of Illinois officers and the
families of officers from across the
country who call Illinois home.

www.ilcops.org

www.ilchiefs.org

| www.facebook.com/Northernlllinois-
MultiJurisdictionalHonorGuard

www.ileas.org

24 Hour Notification
WESCOM (815) 782-6782

For additional information please contact:
Chief Konopek, Plainfield Police

(815) 436-2341 jkonopek@plainfieldpd.com

ILLINOIS ASSOCIATION
of
CHIEFS of POLICE

Funeral Assistance Team

The mission of the ILACP
Funeral Assistance Team
is to provide support and
assistance to a stricken
agency and to the survivors
of the fallen law

enforcement personnel.



